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Dear Mr. Barnes,
 
We are writing to you today in regards to the resent notification - file reference #799-PA-2021.  Why

would the City of Scottsdale give up any land let alone a stretch along 68th street between
Camelback and Indian School Roads?  It was only a few years ago the City of Scottsdale made a
promise to the community to make this exact stretch of road more pedestrian and bicycle friendly. 
What happened to that commitment?      
 

My husband and I, residents at Camelback and 68th Street, object to the abandonment of the right
of way referenced above. 
 
Sincerely,
 
Bonnie Lang and Gary Breshears
6711 East Camelback Road, #82
Scottsdale, AZ  85251
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